
Public notice 
 

 
 
 

CHANGE IN SUBMISSION DATE 
 

APPLICATION FOR EXEMPTION FROM THE PROHIBITION OF CONVERSION 
 

BY-LAW CONCERNING THE CONVERSION OF IMMOVABLES  
TO DIVIDED CO-OWNERSHIP (RBCM, c. C-11) 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the study of the application for exemption from the 
prohibition from converting an immovable to divided co-ownership relating to the building 
at: 
 
    4611–4613 avenue Marcil 
 
which was to have been submitted to the Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce 
Borough Council at its regular meeting at 7 p.m. on Monday, December 11, 2017, at 
6400 avenue de Monkland, as mentioned in the notice published on November 8, 2017, 
has been postponed because of the new date for the regular meeting in December. 
 
This application for exemption will be submitted to the Borough Council at its regular 
meeting at 7 p.m. on Wednesday, December 13, 2017, at 5151 chemin de la Côte-
Sainte-Catherine. 
 
Any interested person may speak to the Borough Council on this application. 
 
For further information, please contact the Direction de l'aménagement urbain et des 
services aux entreprises, Permits and Inspections Division, at 514 872-5160. 
 
Given at Montréal, November 29, 2017. 
 
La secrétaire d’arrondissement, 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
 


